
 
 

 
 

          09 July 2024 

 

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. I would like to make 

a brief report from October till late. The months have been good, with God on our side. A lot 

has happened though. Just to give you a brief update on the events that took place in Ntuzuma 

Parish. 

 

• We had a break in at the resource centre last year. Few items were stolen. 

• We had a farewell event for the 2018-2024 Parish Council Members. 

• We had successful Passover Services. 

• Due to the break-in that happened at the resource centre. We couldn’t go back to 

operating the soup kitchen. There were Maintenance that needed to be done. We did so 

as we had some money left during Christmas season. We saw it fit that we make food 

parcels for our people so that they will cook at the comfort of their homes. 

• The kitchen than started operating again this year in May. 

• We hosted a Young Adult League Circuit Conference (06-09 JUNE 2024). By God’s 

grace we were able to make everything workout. 

• Two of our Vicar’s were ordained as Reverends. Rev.T.Luthuli was ordained at the  

Central Diocesan Centre (19 May 2024) and Rev. M.C.Luthuli was ordained at the 

Umphumulo Church Centre ( 30 June 2024). 

• Since 2024 is an Elective Year for ELCSA, we have successfully held elections for the 

leagues and also the Parish Executive Committee. 

 

I have attached pictures to show the tremendous work that we have been able to do. With you 

on our side. 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

This is the soup kitchen. Remember we cater for two congregations, (eSibusisweni in Ntuzuma G and 

eSangweni in KwaMashu F). These pictures were taken during the first day of the kitchen (May 2024) 

after not operating for 4 months. 

 

      



 

 

 

Continuation of the soup kitchen pictures. 

 

 

 



 

 

As it was mentioned above, in December. We saw it fit that we give back to the community with Food 

Parcel. Remember December means Christmas. So we decided to give people food so that they will 

cook in the comfort of their homes. First picture is at eSubusisweni Congregation. The 2nd Picture is at 

eSangweni Congregation. 



      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The break-in that happened at the resource centre. Later on last year. 

 

 

 

 

 



Newly Elected Ntuzuma Parish Executive Committee 

From Far Left :  

1. Mrs Myeza – Deputy Secretary 

2. Mr.Buthelezi- Secretary 

3. Mr Madonsela – Deputy Chairperson 

4. Mrs Khanyile – Chairperson 

5.Mrs Mthethwa – Treasurer 

6. Miss Khanyile – Synod Delegate. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



Below we have attached pictures of the Young Adult League conference that was hosted by 

us. 

 

 

     

 

     

 

 

 

 

 



 

          

 

 

 

            

 



Dear Brethren, allow us  to introduce  Rev.T.Luthuli and Rev. M.Luthuli.Rev T.Luthuli is placed in the 

Central Diocese and Rev. M.Luthuli is placed in South Eastern Diocese. Newly ordained and they are 

both from Ntuzuma Parish. 

 

                          

 

 

 



 

 

                       

 

 

 

        


